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Infratil 2015 Half Year Result announcement date  
 
Infratil intends to announce its half year result for the period ended 30 September 2014 on 
Tuesday 11 November 2014.  There will be a briefing for institutional investors, analysts and 
media at 10.00am at the Amora Hotel, 170 Wakefield Street, Wellington. 
 
The briefing will also be webcast live from www.infratil.com/for-investors/company-results/ 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Baker 
Chief Financial Officer 
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